11/16/23  Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
· The Greenwich Township School District would like to celebrate our faculty and staff. You are invited to nominate a teacher or education services professional for recognition. Attached you will find more information along with a nomination form. Nominations are due on or before November 28, 2023. Thank you in advance for your contributions.
·  Reports cards will be finalized on November 16th and available on Oncourse Connect. 
· Just a reminder that we have early dismissal days on November 20th, 21st and 22nd. Dismissal is at 12:20 pm. School will be closed on November 23rd and 24th.  
· Just a reminder that our parent conferences will be held on November 20th- 6:00-7:30 and on November 21st- 1:30-3:30. Appointments are needed for conferences. Please be sure to reach out to your child's teacher for an appointment.
·  As you all know it is almost that time of the year again and with the holiday season comes our Annual Holiday Concert. Our concert will be held on Friday, December 15th starting at 9:30am. The doors will open at 9:00 and the show will begin promptly at 9:30. You may park at the rear of our building on the blacktop. Please enter through the Auditorium doors on Broad Street or the back entrance of the auditorium.   
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Tree Lighting and Car Parade on December 2nd.
· The Greenwich Township School District is once again holding a Thanksgiving Food Drive to support Helping Hands!  Helping Hands is a local non-profit organization which began in 2006.  Their mission is simple:  Three times a year (Thanksgiving, Christmas and Easter) they provide food and comfort to over 100 local families who have fallen on hard times. The Thanksgiving Food Drive collection will occur between November 1, 2023, until November 16, 2023.  We are asking for the following items:  Canned vegetables, boxed stuffing, boxed mashed potatoes, macaroni and cheese, cranberry sauce and gravy.   Any donation is appreciated and thank you for your continued support!

 We hope everyone has a wonderful holiday break!

